
Farewell call by the Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands
Thursday, 28 May 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today a farewell call from the Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands, Laurent
Louis Stokvis, whose term in the Republic of Serbia will soon be coming to an end.
  
It was noted during the visit that the bilateral relations had been significantly promoted.
The relations were very good, without outstanding issues, and there were possibilities for
intensifying political and economic cooperation.

Minister Dacic thanked the Ambassador of the Kingdom of the Netherlands for his
cooperation and personal contribution to the promotion of relations between the two countries.

Ambassador Stokvis voiced his expectation that the relations would be further promoted in
the period to come. He also conveyed that many issues were yet to be addressed on Serbia’s
EU integration path, but that it was most important to work on economic reforms.
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